
The results of this scientific trip are as following below:

1- New plans in preoperative case selection for heart and lung transplantation
2- New plans in heart and lung procurement
3- New plans for better heart and lung preservation during transportation from donor hospital to implantation center.
4- Achievement of new experiences in transplantation of heart and lung transplantation
5- [bookmark: _GoBack]Achievement of new experiences in ex vivo lung perfusion
6- Achievement of new experiences in general cardiovascular surgery in UCLA
7- New plans for transplantation organization
8- New plans for nursing organization in heart and lung transplantation
9- New experiences in postoperative ICU care after heart and lung transplantation
10- New experiences in immunosuppression therapy after heart and lung transplantation
11- New experiences in assist device management in transplantation, Heartmate II , Centrimag and extra corporeal membrane oxygenation
12- Achievement of new experiences in cardiopulmonary bypass management during heart and lung transplantation
13- Achievement of new experiences in cardioprotection strategies in general cardiovascular and transplantation surgery
14- Improvement in communication skills with natives
15- Achievement of experiences in intraoperative and postoperative Trans esophageal echocardiography
16- Achievement of new experiences in anesthesia care in heart and lung transplantation
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November 10, 2014

Tehran University of Medical Science

Vice Chancellor for Global Strategies and International Affairs
The Directorate of Scholarship and Education Mission

Re: Dr. Ali Bakhshandeh’s UCLA Observership

Dear Dr. Bakhshandeh,

This letter is to acknowledge your participation in an observership, which consisted of
attending heart and lung transplantation meetings, conferences, procurements,
outpatient clinics and the transplant procedures with the Division of Cardiothoracic
Surgery at the Ronald Reagan UCLA Medical Center from July 1st through November
10th, 2014. We look forward to working with you in the future to develop the thoracic
transplant programs in Tehran University of Medical Sciences.

Sincerely,
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Abbas Ardehali, M.D.




